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Introduction 

The most common form of arthritis is osteoarthritis. Other common 
rheumatic conditions related to arthritis includeTrusted Source gout, 
fibromyalgia, and rheumatoid arthritis (RA).Rheumatic conditions tend 
to involve pain, aching, stiffness, and swelling in and around one or 
more joints. The symptoms can develop gradually or suddenly. Certain 
rheumatic conditions can also involveTrusted Source the immune system 
and various internal organs of the body. 

Measurement strategies in Arthritis 

Some forms of arthritis, such as rheumatoid arthritis and lupus (SLE), 
can affect multiple organs and cause widespread symptoms.According to 
the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), 54.4 
millionTrusted Source adults in the United States have received a 
diagnosis of some form of arthritis. Of these, 23.7 million people have 
their activity curtailed in some way by their condition. 

 

Within the long run future it's attainable that direct imaging of bones 
and joints in 3 dimensions (using imaging or fluoroscopy) could replace 
marker based mostly systems. 

Methods for decoding gait analysis knowledge 

Arthritis refers to around 200 rheumatic diseases and conditions that 

affect joints, including lupus and rheumatoid arthritis.It can cause a 
range of symptoms and impair a person’s ability to perform everyday 

tasks.Physical activity has a positive effect on arthritis and can improve 
pain, function, and mental health.Factors in the development of 

arthritis include injury, abnormal metabolism, genetic makeup, 

infections, and immune system dysfunction.Treatment aims to control 
pain, minimize joint damage, and improve or maintain quality of life. It 

involves medications, physical therapies, and patient education and 
support. 

Methods for understanding the results of 

intervention 

Treatment for arthritis aims to control pain, minimize joint damage, and 
improve or maintain function and quality of lifeA range of medications 
and lifestyle strategies can help achieve this and protect joints from 
further damage. On-inflammatory types of arthritis, such as 
osteoarthritis, are often treated with pain-reducing medications, 
physical activity, weight loss if the person is overweight, and self-
management education.  
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